
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST AND VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC 

8888 University Drive, 
Burnaby, BC 
Canada V5A 1S6 

TEL: 778.782.6654 
FAX: 778.782.5876 

avpacad@sfu.ca 
www.sfu.ca/vpacademic 

Senate  October 25, 2023 
Peter Hall, Chair 
Senate Committee on Undergraduate 
Studies 

 1/1 

Course Withdrawal Deadline Extension (SCUS 23-87) 

For information: 

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of October 19, 2023, the Senate Committee 
on Undergraduate Studies approved the extension of the course withdrawal deadline to 
November 14, 2023 for the Fall 2023 term. 

• The normal transcript notation of “WD” would apply, with no additional requirement for
documentation, and no refund.

Senators wishing to consult a more detailed report of curriculum revisions may do so on the 
Senate Docushare repository at https://docushare.sfu.ca/dsweb/View/Collection-12682.  
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